
 

 
 

 

Cboe Trading Floor Disinfecting and Deep Cleaning Reminder 

Reference ID: C2020061500 

 
Overview 
 
Applicable Cboe Exchange(s): Cboe Options  
 
This notice is being issued to remind TPHs that disinfecting and deep cleaning of the Cboe trading floor will 
occur on a daily basis. As a result of the cleaning process, we recommend TPHs take home or store away in 
a cabinet or other storage container all personal items (e.g. paperwork, water bottles, etc.) at the end of 
each business day to avoid damage to these items. Additionally, participants should not consume any 
products that have been left on the trading floor overnight (e.g. liquids, food, chewing gum, etc.), as residue 
from the cleaning process may adhere to the surface of such products.    

 

Additional Information 
 
Questions regarding this notice can be directed to the Cboe OSC. 
 
We appreciate your business. Our trading community inspires and drives our mission of defining markets. 
 
Cboe Operations Support Center 
866.728.2263 
osc@cboe.com 
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